
Board of Supervisors Minutes 

January 10, 2022 

 

The Tama County Board of Supervisors met at 9:30 a.m. January 10, 2022.  Present: 1st District 

Supervisor, Larry Vest; 2nd District Supervisor, Bill Faircloth and 3rd District Supervisor, Dan 

Anderson.  

 

Motion by Faircloth, seconded by Vest to approve the minutes of the January 3rd organizational 

meeting.   All voted aye.  Motion carried 

 

The Board met with Lyle Brehm, Tama County Engineer, to get a road projects report. 

 

Tammy Wise, HR/Insurance Administrator, presented a mandatory vaccination policy to the 

Supervisors. She has created this document but some minor changes and dates may need to be made 

to it before its approval. Tama County will be required to have this in place in order to keep federal 

funding.  No action taken. 

 

Motion by Vest, seconded by Faircloth to approve the Sheriff’s Quarterly Report and yearend 

report.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

 

At 10:00 the Board held the first reading of proposed Ordinance #I.5 Ordinance Establishing the 

Tama County Voting Precincts.  Copies of the new proposed ordinance can be obtained in the Tama 

County Auditor’s Office, 104 West State Street Toledo.  There were no public comments.  The 

hearing/reading was closed at 10:02 am.  Motion by Vest, seconded by Faircloth to approve the 1st 

reading of proposed Ordinance #I.5 Ordinance Establishing the Tama County Voting Precincts.  All 

voted aye.  Motion carried.  The next hearing/reading is Tuesday January 11th at 10:00 am in the 

Supervisors meeting room.   

 

Motion by Faircloth, seconded by Vest to approve the claims for payment as presented.  All voted 

aye.  Motion carried. 

 

Chairman Anderson adjourned the meeting 10:09 a.m. 

 

 


